
INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL DISTRICT 287
PLYMOUTH, MINNESOTA

NOTICE TO BIDDERS
Intermediate School District 287 is requesting proposals for:

2018 DISTRICTWIDE SNOW REMOVAL SERVICES
The RFP specification and supporting general information may be 

obtained by contacting Pat Harris: (763) 550-7143; e-mail:  plharris@
district287.org; 1820 Xenium Lane North, Plymouth, MN  55441.  Ques-
tions regarding the RFP should be directed to: Kurt Vredenburg (763) 
228-5819; e-mail: kavredenberg@district287.org. All proposals must be 
received no later than 2:00 pm Monday, August 13, 2018. Full notice to 
bidders is available at www.district287.org, Departments, Finance, Bids 
& Requests for Proposal.
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